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The State Controller’s Office (SCO) has released the initial draft of the Wisconsin State Accounting Manual.  
The link appears just under the link to the current WiSMART Accounting Manual, on the State Controller’s 
Office website. 
 
The initial draft includes preliminary information on a number of policies and procedures for processing 
transactions within the STAR system.  The SCO will be providing three additional updates prior to the 
implementation of STAR - during the first week of May, the first week of June, and the last week of June.  The 
SCO will provide a detailed description of the additions and revisions made within each update. 


